Audubon Place — Civic Association Monthly Meeting
Date: January 6, 2010

Meeting Place: 3412 Audubon Place

Meeting called to order by New President : Patti Thompson
Minutes from November meeting were presented and approved.

Treasurer’s report ( Chris Bryant) :

APA currently has 3 separate accounts:
General Acct: $4697.00

Checking Acct: $1300.00

Esplanade Acct: $1300.00

A motion was made and approved to consolidate all three accounts into one

General checking account.

New business:

Treasurer requested approval to look into acquiring a larger safety deposit box to
store APA documents , voted and approved.

Approval was also voted on for the following :
Continued APA membership into Neartown Association.
Continue the APA website.

Membership to Crime Stoppers- allowing us to request /purchase signs that can
be placed on the APA Historic signs for visibility. Estimate cost of signs
$15.00each. President will look into this.



Suggestion was made to organize a walk through in the spring and re visit and
inspect the street drains , to check if any of the “anti pollution” plagues need
replacing.

President Patti Thompson presented a list of speakers for future APA meetings:
Urban Harvest

Historic Preservation Office

Historic Medallions for buildings

Metro representative

Parking Permits

Motion was made for to requesting the COH to place “No Parking signs” on “one”
side of the Streets surrounding Grifs, during their St Patricks festivities. This is an
effort to being proactive, In case there is an emergency in our neighborhood, so
that these emergency vehicles can get through.

An idea was a presented to try and bring in new participants to our APA meetings,
to help increase our dues paying membership base, and offer an opportunity for
others to serve as officers.

Plans will be made for an annual APA garage sale in the Spring of this year.

Patti asked for a volunteer to represent APA at the next PIP meeting on Jan
11,201l.

No other business.. meeting adjourned.



